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Newcastle-under-Lyme and Stoke-on-Trent Core Spatial Strategy

Thank you for your email of 13 May consulting The Theatres Trust on the 
schedule of proposed changes to the Core Spatial Strategy.

The Theatres Trust is the national advisory public body for theatres and a 
statutory consultee on planning applications affecting land on which there 
is a theatre.  This applies to all theatre buildings, old and new, in current 
use, in other uses, or disused.  Established by The Theatres Trust Act 1976 
‘to promote the better protection of theatres’, our main objective is to 
safeguard theatre use, or the potential for such use but we also provide 
expert advice on design, conservation, property and planning matters to 
theatre operators, local authorities and official bodies.

Due to the specific nature of the Trust’s remit we are concerned with the 
protection and promotion of theatres and therefore anticipate policies 
relating to cultural facilities.

We have read the document and noted the changes but none apply to 
our topic of interest so we have no particular comment to make.

Please keep us informed of progress.

Rose Freeman
Planning Assistant
The Theatres Trust
22 Charing Cross Road
London WC2H 0QL
Tel:
Fax:

planning@theatrestrust.org.uk

**************************************************************************************************
Conference 09: Experiencing Theatres
Make your theatre better for building audiences 
09 June 2009, 09.00 – 17.00, Unicorn Theatre, London 
Book before 11 May 2009 for Early Bird discounts!

**************************************************************************************************
Learn more about theatres with our online resource 'Exploring Theatres'

Check out your local theatre on The Theatres Trust Theatres database'
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The contents of this email are intended for the named addressee(s) only.  It may 
contain
confidential and/or privileged information, and is subject to the provisions of the Data
Protection Act 1998.  Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it 
for
the addressee you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you receive 
it in
error please notify us.

You should be aware that all electronic mail from, to and within The Theatres Trust 
may be 
subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, and 
theconfidentiality
of this email and any replies cannot be guaranteed.  Unless otherwise specified, the 
opinions
expressed herein do not necessarily represent those of The Theatres Trust or The 
Theatres
Trust Charitable Fund.
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� Save energy and paper.


